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Term 3 Week 6 

  

Please forward all financial 

enquiries to the main school 

office or call Ph: 8087-3522 

 

Dates to remember:  
• Last day term 3  

o Group 1- 23rd 

September  

o Group 2- 25th 

September  

• First day term 4 

o Group 1- 12th 

October  

o Group 2- 14th  

Enrolment forms 

 

Please ensure you have 

handed in your kindergarten 

or preschool enrolment 

forms for 2021. These are 

due to the office as soon as 

possible.  

 

 

 

 

Father’s Day Stall 

 

We will be holding a Father’s Day 

stall next week for the children to 

purchase something special for the 

men in their lives. Group 1 will be 

able to purchase on Monday 31st and 

Tuesday 1st and Group 2 will be able 

to purchase on Thursday 3rd and 

Friday 4th. Further information 

regarding products and price will be 

available ASAP.  

 

 

New garden area  

 

In the coming weeks 

Preschool is going to be 

getting a new grass area in 

the nature garden. Students 

have been planning what they 

would like to see and grow in 

this area over the past term. 

We are all very excited to see 

this happening.  

As the rocks will being 

removed from this area, the 

drop off point will need to be 

changed to ensure the safety 

of the children. Drop off will 

commence from Week 7 at 

the main door. Miss Dove and 

Miss Zammit will have the 

table set up outside to ensure 

we are still maintaining our 

social distancing and safety in 

the preschool room. Thank 

you! 

  

 



 

 

 


